
Brett Harris to Present at Continuing Education Seminar for Accountants 
on Tax Exempt Organizations

07/31/18

Brett Harris will present a seminar for accountants entitled “Recent Developments for Exempt Organizations” 
for the Academy for Continuing Professional Education.

This seminar will outline recent developments in legal and tax compliance specific to nonprofits. Topics of 
interest include: The new IRS Tax Exempt Organization Search, which replaced Select Check in May 2018; 
current IRS initiatives; the impact of the new federal tax law on non-profits; incentivizing universal e-filing for 
Forms 990; mandatory charity registration e-filing in New Jersey; and status of the anticipated launch of single 
filing portal by the National Association of State Charity Officials (NASCO).
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